
 
 

Stow Police Department Page: 1 
Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/21/2024     0000 - 2359 

 

For Date: 01/15/2024  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0110 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0115 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 029STATE] HUDSON TOWN LINE - STATE RD 
 
                0117 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 999STATERD] SUDBURY TOWN LINE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0152 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0210 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 337WESTACT] ACTON TOWN LINE - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0600 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0817 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

01/15/2024 0906 Five vehicles observed, highest speed  
oberved was 27mph in a posted 25mph zone. 
 

 
                0916 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Party requests transport to hospital. Reports knee pain,  
after surgey. R17,E14, S12 
 

         Narrative:     
Transporting to Emerson. Starting miles 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
ending miles 9.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-50-IN 
 
                1023 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1046 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1104 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 044CRESCEN] CEMETARY - CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    392476AC 
       Refer To Accident:    392476AC 
 
                1134 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1222 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

911 CALLER REQUESTS MEDICAL RESPONSE FOR HER FATHER,  
EXPERIENCING HIGH TEMP & TROUBLE BREATHING.  
R17,E14,L5,S12,ALS 
 

         Narrative:     
TARNSPORTING TO EMERSON  
 



         Narrative:     
ARRIVING AT EMERSON. ENDING MILES 9.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-51-IN 
 
                1319 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1335 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 155] ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

RESIDENTIAL LOCK OUT. SERVICE RENDERED 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-52-IN 
 
                1429 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist resident with LTC / Fire Arms questions  
 

 
                1456 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a racoon on the side of the road, that  
appears to look confused. Will reach out to Boxbor ACO 
 

 
                1504 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

<ultiple calls report a racoon, that appears to be sick. S6  
& S21 Responding  
 

         Narrative:     
Called ACO. Racoon in the area of 68 Hudson Rd 
 

 
                1520 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1525 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

walk in received citation from City of Chelsea, MA. Advised  
how to proceed. 
 

 
                1528 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Ltc application, drop off 
 

 
                1558 ANIMAL Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a dog in the road. S9 cheacked the area.  
Unfounded 
 

 
                1610 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1634 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1647 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 999STATERD] SUDBURY TOWN LINE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1831 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2001 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
 



For Date: 01/16/2024  -  Tuesday  
 
                0213 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 337WESTACT] ACTON TOWN LINE - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0224 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 570GLEASON] HUDSON TOWN LINE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0544 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                0555 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 570GLEASON] HUDSON TOWN LINE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0602 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180SUDBURY] SUDBURY RD BRIDGE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0603 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 999STATERD] SUDBURY TOWN LINE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0617 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 001GREAT] MAYNARD TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                0635 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Accident:    24-7-AC 
 
                1024 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1103 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer about a  
possible scam. S8 advised party.  
 

 
                1106 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 82] KIDS A LOT - RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Mutiple 911 callers reporting a single car MVA off the  
roadway. Police Fire and ALS responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to EH S/M 53.3 E/M 60.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-54-IN 
       Refer To Accident:    24-8-AC 
 
                1144 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Highway dept reporting the traffic lights at Bose are stuck  
on red . S4 responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
lights reset.  
 

 
                1305 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156] STOW CAFE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a single car MVA into a crosswalk sign.  
Police and Fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Signed refusal. S4 transported operator to the station to  
wait for a ride. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-55-IN 
       Refer To Accident:    24-9-AC 
 
                1413 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 485] NAN'S RUSTIC KITCHEN & MARKET - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting sliding off the roadway into a snow  
bank. Police and fire responding.  



 
         Narrative:     

no Fire service CBK requested to help free the MV.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-56-IN 
 
                1534 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in, dropped off LTC Application 
 

 
                1606 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
         Narrative:     

multiple callers report a car off the road, near the Mass  
Fire Accademy. S9,S3 Responding 
 

         Narrative:     
Upon arrival, 2 additional cars were off the road.  
 

         Narrative:     
S9 trasnporting one back to the station. Starting miles:  
21100.4 @1702 
 

         Narrative:     
ending miles: 21105.1 @1715 
 

         Narrative:     
S9 reports no injuries and no apparent damage to vehicle.  
Vehicle was towed by and to CBK. This incident was not  
related to other MVA. No report necessary. 
 

 
                1624 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
         Narrative:     

See call #818. Two additional cars off the road. S9 & S3  
already on site.  
 

         Narrative:     
See report. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    24-10-AC 
 
                2059 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Party reporting lost ring. Belives it was lost in the  
parking lot of Shaws.  
 

 
                2123 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/17/2024  -  Wednesday  
 
                0025 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0051 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0308 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Bose security reports vehicle in parking with its lights on  
for the past fifteen minutes. S5 responds. 
 

         Narrative:     
Bose security called back to inform the vehicle had just  
left the property. S5 responded and checked area with  
negative findings.  
 

 
                0724 COURT Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0803 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

COMMERCIAL ALARM: ZONE, ROOF ACCESS DOOR. S4 RESPONDING  
 

         Narrative:     
ALARM CO CALLED BACK TO CANCEL. CONFIRMED ACCIDENTIAL BY  
KEYHOLDER 
 

 
                1125 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist walk in with LTC Application 
 

 
                1148 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports finding a dead deer in her back yard. Called  
Boxboro ACO 
 

 
                1353 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1404 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

received call from CBK in regard to a car they towed  
yesterday. Se call 24-818. The owner of the car is upset  
that they have to pay towing fees.  
 

 
                1419 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

17 en route to emerson sm 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
19 all clear will be on the air for fire prevention 
 

         Narrative:     
all police units clear 
 

         Narrative:     
Res 17 on arrival at Emerson, em 5.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-57-IN 
 
                1439 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

walk in party believes her personal information was  
potentially comprimised. 
 

         Narrative:     
s3 will be out with party to assist 
 

         Narrative:     
no identity theft at this time. party will come back in if  
necessary. s3 was able to disseminate helpfull resources to  
the walkin party. Peace restored. 
 

 
                1503 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1648 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1736 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

top speed 36mph 0 stops were made  



 
 
                1740 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
          Location:    WARREN ROAD 
 
                1747 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

rp called to report the vacancy of a residence in stow. rp  
stated they are in the process of assigning a new  
administrator for the property and will call back.  
property address will be noted, and periodic area checks  
will be facilitated. 
 

 
                1816 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] SUMMER HILL GLENN 
         Narrative:     

town of maynard requested one ambulance (bls) for mutual aid  
. 80 yr old female party fallen with cut on hand bls 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 en route  
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 on arrival 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 will be transporting 1 to emerson als on board sm 0.0 
 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 on arrival at emerson em 5.1 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 clear 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-58-IN 
 
                1816 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HAVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                2104 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2127 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2133 Patrol Initiated Area Check Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                2145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    396548AC 
         Narrative:     

s3 will be all clear. citation issued. peace restored. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    396548AC 
 
                2157 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/18/2024  -  Thursday  
 
                0111 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + WARREN RD 
 
                0720 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS LARGE AMOUNT OF ICE ON THE ROAD. CALLED  
HIGHWAY DEPT.  
 

 
                0852 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 



 
                0934 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0956 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     

Citation issued.  
 

 
                1008 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Commercial fire alarm. E14 Responding  
 

         Narrative:     
Confirmed Accidential by cooking. All units clear 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-59-IN 
 
                1038 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist walk in with LTC Questions  
 

 
                1051 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Highway Dept here to pick up a desk.  
 

 
                1114 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports issues with their neighbors dog. Called  
Boxboro ACO 
 

 
                1123 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Subpoena delivered. 
 

 
                1126 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller request lift assist for his friend. E14,R17,S6 
 

         Narrative:     
Patient refusal. All Units clear 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-60-IN 
 
                1147 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAWES RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports not being able to find her 4 yr old son.  
He was last seen in their Back Yard. S6,S2,R17,E14,C1 
 

         Narrative:     
Child found shortly affter arrival, in his back yard. Allk  
units clear. S6 will file a report 
 

       Refer To Incident:    24-9-OF 
 
                1150 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAWES RD 
         Narrative:     

FD assisting PD on call# 24-897 
 

         Narrative:     
Child located shortly after arriving.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-61-IN 
 



                1234 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller requets lift assist. E14,R17 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Marlborough Hospital  
 

         Narrative:     
ending miles: 7.1 miles 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-62-IN 
 
                1435 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

rp called inquiring about the citizens academy.  
noted rp's information and will pass message through proper  
channel. 
 

 
                1605 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1659 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    23-104-OF 
        Refer To Summons:    24-2-AR 
           Summons:    GORDON, COOPER       
           Address:    200 MAYNARD RD   FRAMINGHAM, MA 
               Age:    19 
           Charges:    LARCENY OVER $250 
                       MBOAT WITHOUT TITLE, POSSESS/SELL 
                       LARCENY OVER $1200 BY FALSE PRETENSE 
 
                1731 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GOLDEN DR 
         Narrative:     

rp stated she saw a spark in her neighbors window from a  
christmas tree. 
 

         Narrative:     
s3 reported the spark was from an extesnion cord on the  
exterior of the building. no smoke no fire detected. 
 

         Narrative:     
e14 stated the faulty extension cord has been disconected,  
neighbors have been advised to call the fire station, all  
units clear and returning. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-63-IN 
 
                1912 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

rp stated she sent a check in the mail that she believes was  
stolen. s5 to speak with the party 
 

         Narrative:     
s5 disseminated available resources to the rp regarding  
preventative measures to protect her monetary accounts.  
 
s5 also stated information regarding the event will be noted  
& sent to the proper channels for additional insights. 
 
All clear & peace restored. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    24-10-OF 
 
                2208 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

s3 spoke with party and issued a verbal warning. all clear.  
peace restored.  
 

 
                2214 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   



  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

rp states a pipe burst and is leaking hot water from above 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 stated the water issue has been resolved by the police  
department. All fire apparatus will remain on scene.  
maintenance has been contacted and is en route.  
 

         Narrative:     
all police units will be clear. s3 stated the unit beneath  
c4 was also took on water. L3 requested we contact the  
electrical inspector.  
 

         Narrative:     
the wire inspector has been contacted and is en-route to  
inspect unit C2. 
 
 

         Narrative:     
all fire apparatus clear and returning to quarters. c1  
remaining on scene to assist wire inspector.  
 

         Narrative:     
Property management on scene 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-64-IN 
 
                2250 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 advised walk in  
 

         Narrative:     
provided directions as needed 
 

 
                2346 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
 
For Date: 01/19/2024  -  Friday  
 
                0716 Road Safety Complaint Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting water turning into ice due to cold temps.  
Highway notified 
 

 
                0740 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0955 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

01/19/2024 0955 Box 4211 placed into to test. 
 

 
                0958 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1030 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1030 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1138 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Mutiple 911 calls requesting medical for a Male party.  
Police and Fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17 requesting ALS intercept. Transporting to EH  S/M 63.3  
E/M 75.8 



 
      Refer To Fire Case:    24-65-IN 
 
                1226 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ELM RIDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for her daughter. Police Fire  
and ALS responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Patient refusal.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-66-IN 
 
                1230 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    TREATY ELM LN 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer about a  
scam. S8 advised party.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    24-11-OF 
 
                1300 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

party in station for disposale of medications. S8 assisting 
 

 
                1400 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

01/19/2024 1400 Party being assisted with required  
paperwork. 
 

 
                1808 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

rp stated he believes that traffic in proximity to his  
residence is driving above the legal limit.  
s21 will be en route to investigate the area. 
 

 
                1814 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 
 
                1830 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

s4 & s9 will be out to assist hlp with traffic, during a  
power line repair. 
 

 
                1843 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

rp stated a deer was struck near 605 great rd.  
s9 will be out in the area to assist. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9 stated the deer in now deceased. it has been removed from  
the roadway. highway department will be contacted for  
removal. all clear.  
 

 
                1904 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

s9 will be en route to investigate for a panic alarm in the  
area of 873 great rd. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9 will be out in the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9 stated the area is clear.  
 



 
                1912 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

multiple parties have called regarding the power outage in  
the area due to maintenance on the power line at 688 great  
rd. All callers have been advised the power should be  
restored later tonight. HLP crews are presently working  
dilligently to restore power. 
 

 
                2000 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2025 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2132 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2135 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/20/2024  -  Saturday  
 
                0020 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Walk in reports the main door at his apartment building is  
broken and he is unable to get into his building.  
 

         Narrative:     
Property manager acknowledged the door was broken and  
advised to call on call maintenance. Maintenance would not  
respon, and stated the tenant would need to call a  
locksmith. Property manager was called back and advised he  
needed to respond to assist this tenant back into the  
apartment. Property mamanger agreed and will respond. 
 

 
                0050 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
 
                0849 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0926 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1056 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S6 assisting walk in party with LTC application.  
 

 
                1116 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with information.  
 

 
                1445 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

rp stated a 67 year old male party is not responding 
 

         Narrative:     
als 4 en route responding from acton 
 

         Narrative:     
rp stated the party is now talking and alert, no additional  
details at this time. 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 transprting 1 to emerson als on board sm 0.0 
 



         Narrative:     
res 17 arrived at Emerson em 8.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-67-IN 
 
                1510 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 
 
                1613 Town Beach Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

s9 will be out to check on a vehicle  
 

         Narrative:     
s9 spoke with vehicle owner regarding trunk being left open.  
confirmed they were on a walk with their dog and the trunk  
would not close. all clear.  
 

 
                1629 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 029STATE] HUDSON TOWN LINE - STATE RD 
 
                1631 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 999STATERD] SUDBURY TOWN LINE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1656 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2001 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2006 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 001GREAT] MAYNARD TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                2028 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
 
                2029 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/21/2024  -  Sunday  
 
                0014 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

93 yr old male party with lower groin injury. 
 

         Narrative:     
als 4 en route from acton. 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 on scene with s4 & s9 
 

         Narrative:     
als 4 on scene 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 stated the swiftest route to 9 red acre rd will be  
the first driveway off of pompositticutt st. res 17  
requested update for notes in CAD if possible. 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 en route to emerson with als on board sm 0.0 em 8.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-68-IN 
 
                0049 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                0148 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
 
                0345 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0825 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + FARM RD 
 
                0852 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0956 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1151 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1201 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BRUEN RD 
         Narrative:     

01/21/2024 1202 Vehicle having mechanical issue, private tow  
enroute. Vehicle is not a hazard. Operator all set. 
 

 
                1220 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1302 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    FAXON DR 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for his father who fell and  
cut his hand. Police and Fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Signed refusal.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-69-IN 
 
                1420 COMPLAINT No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reproting mutiple MV's on the ice. 
 

         Narrative:     
Caller advised.  
 

 
                1525 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Apple crash dection Alert, reports a car accident on 126  
Great Rd. S9,S4,E16,R17 responding  
 

         Narrative:     
No EMS services. Patient refusal. Both cars towed 
 

       Refer To Accident:    24-11-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    24-70-IN 
 
                1703 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

caller repots her husband is experiencing lower GI issues.  
R17,E14,S4,S9,ALS6 Responding.  
 
 

         Narrative:     
Transported to Emerson 
 

         Narrative:     
Arriving at Emerson. Start miles 0.0 - ending 10.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-71-IN 
 
                1727 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
 
                1731 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 



                1748 COMPLAINT Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

Multiple callers reports loud noises and people riding dirt  
bikes on the lake, after dark. S9,S4 
 

         Narrative:     
Area checked. Nothing seen or heard.  
 

 
                2046 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Confirmed Accidental   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Abandone 911 call. S9 Responding  
 

         Narrative:     
Confirmed accidential  
 

 
 

 


